
Department of Computer Science 

Srikrishna College, Bagula, Nadia 

 

Notice 
31-12-21 

 

Online workshop on student welfare scheme 2022  

All the students of Department of Computer Science are hereby notify that an online 

workshop regarding student welfare scheme will be held on 1st January, 2022 at 6pm-

8pm. On that day all the departmental students are requested to attend the workshop 

positively through the Google-meet link: https://meet.google.com/kyn-hkko-anx 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                        

Department of Computer Science 

                                                                                  Srikrishna College, Bagula 
 

 

 
Program layout 

 

Sl. 
No. 

Topic Speaker Time 

1 Kanyashree Rupa Das Banerjee 6.00 pm 

2 Swami Vivekananda Merit cum Means 
Scholaship 

Ashraful Islam 6.20 pm 

3 Student Health Home  Snehadhanya Dutta 6.40 pm 

4 Student Credit Card  Barun Kumar Pal 7.00 pm  

5 Cyber Security  Ujjal Kumar Das 7.20 pm 

 

https://meet.google.com/kyn-hkko-anx

